
MINUTES OF THE SPECIAL MEETING OF THE 
AMES CITY COUNCIL

AMES, IOWA                     APRIL 1, 2013
The Special Meeting of the Ames City Council was called to order by Mayor Ann Campbell at 8:30
a.m. on April 1, 2013.  Present from the City Council were Jeremy Davis, Matthew Goodman, Jami
Larson, Peter Orazem, Victoria Szopinski, and Tom Wacha. Mayor Campbell noted that Lee
Robbins had requested that the Council go into Closed Session to discuss his qualifications for the
position of City Attorney. CLOSED SESSION: Moved by Davis, seconded by Orazem, to hold a
closed session as provided by Section 21.5(1), Code of Iowa, to interview a candidate for the position
of City Attorney. Roll Call Vote: 6-0.  Motion declared carried unanimously.

Moved by Davis, seconded by Orazem, to reconvene in Open Session.
Vote on Motion: 6-0.  Motion declared carried.

COUNCIL COMMENTS: Moved by Larson, seconded by Goodman, to refer the request of the DNR
to conduct a mentored turkey hunt on City-owned property located at 56797 Ì-280th Street (Water
& Pollution Control Plant) and that the item be placed on the Special City Council Meeting Agenda
scheduled for April 5, 2013.
Vote on Motion: 6-0.  Motion declared carried unanimously.

ADJOURNMENT:   Moved by Davis to adjourn the Special Meeting at 9:52 a.m.

___________________________________ ____________________________________
Diane R. Voss, City Clerk Ann H. Campbell, Mayor


	Page 1

